
Dear Classmate,  

 

 OMG(osh)!!! Are we having fun yet?.....or do you think the fun is over?.....Well, think again 

because it’s time for the EHS CLASS OF 1981 30 YEAR (yes 30!!!) CLASS REUNION!!!  We have 

had good response from people on our Emmett Eighty-One Facebook page and on the website 

(www.lamtronics.com/class) and everyone is really excited to get together.  The dates are set for July 

22
nd

, 23
rd

 & 24
th

.  All the events are again scheduled to happen in Emmett so everyone can see their old 

haunts.  

            Friday, July 22
nd

  is scheduled as the “getting reacquainted night”.  We will begin meeting 

around 7:00 pm at the Roe Anns on Washington Ave.  There will be music and all the Roe Ann treats 

available to purchase.  There is no charge for this event, only what you choose to spend.  Seating will be 

limited, bringing your own chairs is recommended.  This should be a great déjà vu of cruising and sitting 

in the sands (currently Moxie Java) on Friday and Saturday nights in 1980-81.  

 Saturday, July 23rd is kicked off with the Golf Tournament out at the Emmett Golf Course 

starting bright and early at 9:00 am.  There is also talk of a local wine tasting being organized if enough 

interest is shown.  The fun continues with people gathering at Wild Rose Park around 6:00 pm with 

Brother Browns BBQ starting at 6:30 pm and wrapping up at 7:30 pm and live music starting at 8:00 

pm.  A group picture will be taken at 7:45pm. Non-alcoholic beverages will be available (BYOB – bring 

your own booze!).  Again recommend bringing lawn chairs. 

            Sunday, July 24th there will be a picnic at the good ole Emmett City Park.  Plan to start 

gathering at about 12 noon with a simple catered lunch provided.  This will be a “family” occasion so 

bring the kids (and/or grandkids).  Kids under the age of 6 eat free!!! Some fun and games may be 

available for those that are willing and (we assume) able.  We are getting older… bring lawn chairs??? 

            In addition to the wine tasting and golf tournament, depending on the number of classmates 

wanting to attend, we have a Raft Trip on Thursday the 21st and a Thunder Mountain Train Ride on 

Friday the 22nd.  Because of the great success at the 20 year reunion, we have added the options.  Please 

note we need you to pay ahead for the extra events, however if we do not get enough attendance for 

these we will refund at the reunion or by mail.   

 The second page of this letter is an information sheet, which we would like to have returned by 

May 1st to the address below with your payment for the events that you plan to attend.  The return date 

on this is critical in making arrangements for the all-important “food and drink” count.   

 As a fundraiser, EHS Class of 1981 tee-shirts may be purchased.  Looking forward to seeing you 

there!  

 

 

        The Reunion Committee  

Return payment and info to: 

 

EHS Class of 1981 

c/o Nora Nebeker 

798 S. Hawthorne 

Emmett, Idaho  83617 

 

 

Elmyra Pratt – eepmo2@msn.com 

Toni LaFordge Buzzard – mamabuzzard@yahoo.com 

Nora Balli Nebeker – fast99staillion@aol.com 

Gerald Lambert – jerry@bigskytel.com 
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